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Tuesday, 9th May 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

We would like to remind you about our new parents evening on Wednesday 24th May 5.30 pm – 
6.30pm.  This will be an opportunity to meet the staff in school, in particular the staff who will be 
working with your child, and to take a tour around the school.  This meeting is not suitable at this time 
for our new children.  However: 

On Thursday 6th July, we would like your children to attend school for the afternoon so they can meet 
their new friends and of course the staff that will be working in the Reception class. 

Please can children come to school in their normal clothes (not uniform) at 1.30 pm and gather at the 
main Reception where Mrs Dowling will greet you. We ask that you also pick your child up from this area 
at 3.00 pm. 

Please can you confirm your attendance at these events by completing the form here 

More information will be shared with you at the new parents evening regarding the procedures for your 
child starting in September. 
 

We look forward to meeting you and your child.  
 
 

Kind regards,  

Alexis Satterthwaite 

Head Teacher 
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